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07 June 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Ski Trip 2025 
 
Get ready to carve up the slopes and make unforgettable memories on our upcoming school ski trip 
to Cerler, Spain, from 5-12 April 2025! We're thrilled to extend this invitation to all Year 7 and 9 
students, for what promises to be an exhilarating adventure in the snow. 
 
Please note that we have limited availability for this highly anticipated trip, with only 70 spaces up 
for grabs. Act fast to secure your place and ensure you don't miss out on this incredible opportunity! 
 
Here's what you can look forward to on our ski trip to Cerler: 
 
World-Class Skiing: Discover the stunning slopes of Cerler, renowned for their varied terrain suitable 
for skiers of all levels, from beginners to experts. 

Expert Guidance: Receive top-notch instruction from our experienced ski instructors, who will help 
you hone your skills and build confidence on the snow. 

Immersive Cultural Experience: Immerse yourself in Spanish culture, sampling delicious cuisine, 
practicing your language skills, and engaging with the local community. 

Safety First: Rest assured, the safety and well-being of our students are our top priorities. Trained 
chaperones will accompany the group, and all accommodations and transportation arrangements 
adhere to the highest safety standards. 

Lasting Memories: From adrenaline-pumping runs down the mountain to cosy evenings spent 
recounting the day's adventures, this ski trip is sure to create memories that will last a lifetime. 
 
The total cost for the trip is £1,350. What is included in the price? 

 

 Return travel from school to the resort. 

 Full board from breakfast on the first Sunday to breakfast on the final Saturday.  

 25 hours instruction across the course of the week.  

 A full programme of events for the evenings including activities such as pizza evening, disco, 
bowling and karaoke, plus full access to an on-site swimming pool. Actual evening activities 
TBC nearer the time of departure. 

 Ski lift pass.  

 Hire of skis/snowboard boots, ski helmet and poles.  

 Comprehensive insurance once the deposit has been paid.  

 Snow Sports 2025 hoodie.  
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To secure your child’s place, we have a suggested payment schedule: 
 

Deposit Places are being offered on a first come first served basis. To secure 
your child’s place, a non-refundable deposit of £100 needs to be paid 
on MCAS under ‘Products’ by Friday 31 June 2024. Once you have 
paid a deposit, this means your child has a place on the trip. Deposits 
will not be accepted when the trip is full, however, at this stage please 
contact school to be added to a reserve list. 
 

Interim Payment A further non-refundable interim payment of £150 must be paid by 
Saturday 24 August 2024.  
 

Final Payment The remaining balance of £1,100 needs to be paid by Friday 17 
January 2025. This can be paid on MCAS in instalments of your 
choosing, as long as the final payment deadline is met. 
 

 
Please note that the deposit is non-refundable. In the event of a parent/carer cancelling their child’s 
place, the Headteacher will consider the student’s reasons for this, whether the school will be 
reimbursed for the student’s place on their trip, and whether the space on the trip can be offered to 
another student. Where a student has previously cancelled a space on a school trip and received a 
full refund, the school has the right to refuse to allow the pupil to attend future trips and visits. 
 
Don't miss your chance to be part of this incredible journey! 
 
To discuss the trip or for more information, please do not hesitate to contact me in school. Hurry, 
spots will fill up fast! 
 
We can't wait to hit the slopes with you in Cerler! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr J Danks 
Trip Leader  


